
 

BSRA STATEMENT 
Tuesday 14 July 2020 
 
The BSRA Board has today affirmed its overriding commitment to the health and wellbeing of our 
students, staff and families, whilst also maintaining a cautious but positive outlook for the resumption 
of a 2020 rowing competition.  
 
Current guidelines  
In line with the Chief Health Officer advice, Queensland Government Roadmap guidelines, Australian 
Institute of Sport Framework and Rowing Queensland expectations, a return to rowing is to occur at 
Wyaralong (in the Scenic Rim) commencing on our scheduled date of Saturday 8 August and 
concluding on Saturday 29 August for Year 9 – 12 competitors. This is a total of four events. This does 
not include Year 8. 
 
The COVID Safe Industry plan currently states that outdoor event numbers exceeding 500 require 
approval from the local Public Health Unit. BSRA events that include all nine schools* surpass this 
number and will require this approval. Should this approval be delayed the Year 9 cohort will be 
dropped from the competition and Year 10 – 12 cohorts will 


